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July 26, 2017

Ms. Lynn M. Retz

Secretary to the Commission

Kansas Corporation Commission

1500 SW Arrowhead Rd.

Topeka, KS 66604

Re: Notice of Service Via VoIP Technology; Docket No. 99-L3CT-318-COC

Dear Ms. Retz:

On November 2, 1998, Level 3 Communications, LLC ("Level 3") filed an application seeking a certificate

of convenience and necessity to engage in the business of providing resold and facilities-based, switched

and dedicated local exchange telecommunications services in non-rural areas in the State of Kansas,

which was granted by the State Corporation Commission of the State of Kansas ("Commission") on May

14, 1999.
1

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission that since the time Level 3 filed its

application, the Company has implemented new service offerings that utilize IP technology. Further,

expansion of its IP offerings include all areas of the State, including rural areas. As it now provides

telecommunications services via VoIP technology, Level 3 is exempt under K.S.A. 66-2017 from all

regulatory requirements, except for the requirements pertaining to the Kansas Universal Service Fund
2

and the Kansas 911 Act.
3

Please note this letter is for informational purposes only. Level 3 is not seeking, nor does it want, to

cancel its certificate issued in the above-reference docket.

If you have any questions or require additional information, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

/s/ Susan B. Cunningham

Susan B. Cunningham

Counsel

1 See Docket No. 99-L3CT-318-COC.
2 See K.S.A. 66-2017(b)(1).
3 See K.S.A. 66-2017(b)(2).
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